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Comments: I thank the USDA/USFS for accepting public comments regarding this issue. I write in support of the

withdrawal of this project for the health of all life in the area. The quality of our health is inextricable from the

quality of our natural resources. There is nothing worth jeopardizing the most precious resource we have on

Earth. The sooner a proposed withdrawal reaches the Sec. of the DoI, the better. Thank you for all you can do to

protect all of our health by safeguarding the health of our waters.


